
 
 

NAACLS Board of Directors’ Accreditation Award 
 

The Progress Report from the Medical Laboratory Technician Program of Eastern 
Florida State College in Cocoa, Florida, is awarded Continuing Accreditation for an 
additional three (3) years due to a satisfactory Progress Report addressing Standards 
II.B, II.C, VII.A.1.b, VII.A.2.e, VII.C.1.a.ii, V.III.C.1,2 and VII.D. 

 
Next Submissions for Program Review End Accreditation Date 

Self-Study: April 1st, 2024 April 30th, 2025 
  
NAACLS Staff note: This program requested a one year extension to their original end 
accreditation date, April 30th, 2024. The extension will be deducted from their next award. 
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